
CORPORATION GF THE CITY GF PORT CGQ~
PARKS 8k ~TIGN COMMtVIXE

A meeting of the Parks & Recreation Corrunit:ee was held in the Parks 8t
Recreation Office on January 20, 1993.

In attendance were Councillor Mike Thompson and CouncJlor John Keryluk.

Also in attendance was Janna Taylor, Parks 8 Recreation Director, Larry J.
Wheeler, Recreation Manager/Deputy Director, and Pat Greer Recording Secretary.

Item No. I Reeve Street Psak

Tom Annandale was in attendance to give a verbal update on the
current Reeve Street Park project. The Committee asked Tom to
explore a different entrance point to either the school or t¹ park.

Recommendation:

To receive this report as information. Item No. 2 Capital Budget

Deferred to the next meeting

ADJOURNMENT:
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